Proactive Water Management Turf Reduction

La Solana is keenly aware of the need to manage water use.
We support this in our long range planning as well as an
immediate need to reduce some turf areas that will decrease
our water usage.

Starting next week Carescape will begin reducing some
turf areas and replace the grass with River Rock, gravel,
and low water use plants or shrubs.

This turf reduction process will take place over the next
few weeks. If you are at La Solana, please be patient with
Carescape as they complete this job.

This is just the beginning as we will identify more that we
can do to help with the critical need to manage our use of
water. 6/10/2022



